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I am writing to express my deep opposition to this bill! This is only being done due to 

the situation in Newberg. School boards are set up to be local, answering to the 

voters in their district. If a school board is doing something that the voters disagree 

with, they can try to recall them as was the case in Newberg. If the voters agree with 

what is being done, they can keep them in office. This is NOT a state issue and, as in 

all issues, should be left to the most local constituents. This is a complete overreach 

on the part of the Legislature and they have no business getting involved! 


